
Visit to Japan by Chief of Staff, Indonesian Air Force   

 December 18th, General UCHIKURA Hiroaki, Chief of Staff, Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) 

met with Air Chief Marshal Mohamad Tonny Harjono, Chief of Staff, Indonesian Air 

Force (TNI AU). This was the first visit by ACM Tonny as a chief of TNI AU.  

 Through the meeting, they deepened mutual understanding by sharing their views 

on the current situation as well as organizations and activities of both air services. 

They also confirmed that they would cooperate in various fields through defense 

cooperation and exchanges.  

 Koku-Jieitai will further strengthen its cooperation with TNI AU to contribute to real-

ize a “Free and Open Indo-Pacific.”  


